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EOL Notice 
 

 
Please be advised that the JAE products below will be discontinued. 

For any questions or concerns regarding the listed EOL parts, please contact your account 
representative immediately. 

 

FI-RE41HLS-M 
FI-RE51HLS-M 

 
 

Last Time Buy Date 

March 17th, 2017 
 

For any questions regarding this matter, please contact your JAE account manager. 
 

 

 

 

 

Thank you for your cooperation. 
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